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I have completed and presented to the chorus our new A-Frame marketing display, complete with our new business cards and Tri-fold flyers. This display will be set up at all future sing-outs.

All of the bugs have been worked out on our E-Voice automated telephone system and updated greeting messages are ongoing.

Spring Show tickets are available for distribution, printed flyers are available for posting wherever we can hang em, subscriber email has been sent out and ready for our audience to purchase tickets online.

Mark Tabry and I are still working on our new website and it will be deployed ASAP.

For discussion on April 6th:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I had a nice chat with The FWD Archivist, Dan Jordan, at Division in Stockton. I’ll be sending some chorus photos, including the 3 FWD Championship photos, and I asked him if he would be interested in taking our trophy for display at future FWD conventions. He will take good care of it. However, I need approval before I’ll pack it up and send it to him. I can’t see why we shouldn’t send it off for all FWD members and fans to see, and we don’t ever bring it out anyway. Let’s make a decision.
